
Big thank you to the PTFA for being 

fantastic fundraisers! 

Christmas fair 

Thank you to all who came a supported the Christmas 

fair which raised £1380 which is shared equally with 

St. Joseph’s Church.  

Morrison’s Bag Packing 

Despite being a Saturday many children and parents 

went along to Morrison’s in Nelson and raised any 

amazing amount of money £935.The children were a 

delight and a credit to school. A very big ’Thank you’ 

to all who made this event so successful. 

School disco 

Great thanks to all who supported, we raised an 

impressive £370! 

 Headteacher: 

Mrs. N. Wood 

Tel: 01282 813045 

Newsletter 

Spring Term 

January 2015 

Class Newsletters have now been sent 

home. If you have misplaced yours they 

are also available on the school website 

under each class section. 

Festivities at Gawthorpe Hall! 

On Thursday 11th December the infants visited 

Gawthorpe Hall. The children got to experience 

what a real Victorian Christmas was like in the 

unique setting of this historical site. Activities 

included visiting the kitchen where the cook 

explained how to make a traditional Christmas 

pudding. Instructions on how to make and 

decorate a traditional cornucopia were given by 

the teacher in the Victorian classroom. The visit 

ended with a special treat of seeing Father 

Christmas in true Victorian style. The children 

had a very memorable day. 

Wishing you all a very happy New Year and very best wishes for 2015! 

Many thanks! 

HEY EWE! 

A big thank you to all those who helped 

to make the Christmas production such 

a success! Thanks for all the donations 

which helps raise money for future 

costumes and performances. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you also to Mr and Mrs Cook for 

donating the beautiful Christmas tree to school. 



 

Safer Car Parking 

Thank you to all those parents who no longer come 

into the school car park to collect children.  This 

request was for the health and safety of all our pupils 

and staff. 

Please also remember to park sensibly. Do not park on 

the zig zag lines/double yellow lines or in the bus lane 

to ensure our children can exit the school safely. 

If you have any queries 

regarding items on this 

newsletter please come 

and see Mrs Henderson

After School Clubs 

Netball: Tuesday 3.30-4.15pm 

Football: Monday  3.30-4.15pm 

(Please note both football and 

netball finish at 4.15pm due to 

dark nights. 

ECOool Club: Wednesday at 

3.30-4.30pm 

Guitars: Thursday 3.30-4.30pm 

DC Coaching: Thursday and 

Friday 3.30-4.30pm  

All clubs run every week unless 

notified otherwise by text. 

RECYCLING 

REMEMBER to send in any used bat-

teries to be recycled.  

School Dinners Ordering Service 

Please note, orders for dinners can be placed between 

8.45 and 8.55 am. At 8.55am  Wendy’s door will close as 

children are going to class for registration. 

School Day 

School day starts at 8.55am. Any late arrivals must report 

to the school office where a late mark may need to be 

given. Please try to arrive promptly and be ready to start 

the day on time. Good attendance includes being punctual. 

Travelling Theatre:  The Wind in the Willows. 

On the 13th November the children had a visit from 

the fantastic Story Magic Theatre. They had a 

wonderful time and even helped with the 

performance.  

Dates for Diary 
Good News Assembly:  

Thursday 29th January and   

26th February at 9.10am.  

Parents are invited into these 

assemblies. 

Reception eye test: 19th January 

in school. 

Global Renewables: Class 5 will 

visit the centre in Leyland on 

Thursday 26th February (more 

details to follow). 

Half term: school closes on Friday 

13th February and re-opens on 

Monday 23rd February at 8.55pm. 

France visit: Monday 16th March 

till Saturday 21st March. Details to 

follow. 

Sacrament  Of Reconciliation: 

Monday 16th March at 6pm at  

St. Joseph’s Church. 

 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please sign up and raise 

money for the school. It 

is safe and easy to do. 


